
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 16 December 2019 10:12 AM 
To: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Video Link - finalisation of exposure drafts  
 
Dear Mr Rogers, 
 
I confirm that a video-link from Canberra has been arranged from 3:00 pm (AEDT). 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 16 December 2019 8:41 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Video Link - finalisation of exposure drafts  
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Can I request a video link for the hearing of issues in relation to the Pastoral Award on Wednesday, 
18 December 2019? The Full Bench statement of 11 December 2019 indicates they will be dealt with 
after 3pm (AEDT), so I wouldn’t need the link before that time.  
 
I realise that this is a late request and apologise. Please let me know if this won’t be possible. 
 
Regards,  

Ben Rogers 
General Manager – Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs 

 

(02) 6269 5666 
Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 
14 Brisbane Avenue, Barton ACT  
nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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